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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula
DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Dipolog City
Division Memorandum
No. 22§ 52015
To: Public Schools District Supervisors

Elementary School Principals/Head Teachers

From: NATIV[E‘\E) P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON INNOVATIVE TEACHING FOR
RETOOLING AND READINESS AND THE INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR
WORKSHOP ON MOTHER TONGUE-BASED MULTILINGUAL
EDUCATION IN THE PHILIPPINE CONTEXT.

Date: September 1, 2015

This has reference to the invitation of the President of Institute of Leaders in
Educational Advancement and Development in the person of MR. JONATHAN G.
FLORENDO of Saint Louis University dated August 3, 2015 which has been endorsed by our
Regional Director MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V, re: National Seminar Workshop on
Innovative Teaching for Retooling and Readiness and the International Seminar-
Workshop on Mother Tongue-Based Multilingual Education in the Philippine Context on
October 23-25, 2015 and November 27-29, 2015 respectively at the National Educators
Academy of the Philippines(NEAP) Teacher’s Camp, Baguio City.

The training aims to:

a.) familiarize teacher-trainers and classroom teachers with the characteristics and
qualities of 21 century students;

b.) to demonstrate new techniques and teaching strategies to engage Filipino students
of the new millennia

c.) to help produce and innovate instructional materials that are responsive to the
needs and contexts of today’s students;

d.) to inform participants of the latest studies on the implementation of DepEd’s
MTBMLE policy in the Philippines and compare these with UNESCO studies on
other countries implementing the same; and,

e.) to demonstrate the value of teaching in the mother tongue and how this can
maximize learning in all subject areas.

Participation will be on official time only. Registration and traveling expenses will be
borne personally.

For more details, the interested participants are invited to visit
 http:/ileadphils. webs.com or contact mobile numbers 0998-539-6399/0998-542-6982.
Alternatively, you may also reach i. LEAD through e-mail at i.leadcorp.ph@gmail.com.

Widest dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is hereby desired.
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